ANNOUNCEMENT
Regarding the quotation question

The text of this announcement is approved by the decision of the tender committee
N 2 from 12.01. 2018, and is being published according to Article 27 of the Law
"On Procurements" of Republic of Armenia.

The code of the open procedure NMMC– QQWG -18/18
The Customer, <<Nork-Marash>> medical center>>, which is located at the 13a Armenakyan Str, Yerevan, RA, is announcing the Quotation question, is carried out in one round.
The participant who will win the quotation biding according to the defined order may sign a contract about printing works (hereinafter contract).
According to the terms of Article 7 of the RA Law “On Procurements”, all entities in spite of the state of their, in spite of being a foreign entity, organization, having no citizenship, have equal rights to participate in this tender.
Information on persons who do not have the right to participate in the competition, as well as the qualification criteria presented to participants and the documents to be submitted to evaluate these criteria, are set out in the invitation of this tender.
The winning party is chosen from among satisfactorily evaluated the one that offered the lowest price. 
For receiving an open tender invitation to bid in hard copy it is necessary to apply to the Customer till 12:00 of the 7-th day starting from the day of publication of this announcement. To receive an invitation open tender in documentary form must be submitted in writing. The customer gives the invitation free of charge for the next business day. If an invitation is requested in electronic form, the Customer shall provide an invitation in one business day after the submission of the application.. 
Not an invitation does not limit the participation in the procedure.
The applications must be submitted to the following address 108/4 Armenakyan Str, Yerevan, RA, on the 7-th day starting from the day of publication of the announcement, at 12:00, and the applications must be drawn up in Armenian, in Russian or English languages. 
The opening of the bids will be in the 108/4 Armenakyan Str, Yerevan, RA , on 19.01.2018, at 12:00.
The complaints regarding the open tender must be presented to Appellate procurement board in Yerevan, Melik-Adamyan 1 address. The appeal will be conducted in accordance with the invitation of this contest.
To file a complaint, a payment of 30,000 (thirty thousand) AMD is required, which must be transferred to the bank account of the treasury "900008000482", opened in the name of the Ministry of Finance of Armenia.
For more information on this announcement, you can contact the secretary of the evaluation committee: Karen Drambyan.
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